
GOOD SHEPHERD SCHOOL 
 

 

* Hello * Kia Ora * Malo e Lelei * Namaste * Cead Mile Failte * Talofa Lava *  

* Kia Orana * Zdravo * Dzien Dobry * Apa Kabar * Guten Tag * An Nyung Ha Se Yo * 

* Privet * Kwaziwai * Mabuhay Kayo * Kon Nichi Wa * Hola * Ola * Salaam * Fakalofa Atu 

 

 

Update Notice, 7 June 2018 

  
 

 
Good Shepherd Cross-Country 

Tuesday 5 June 

During the school’s cross country event this week we 
witnessed wonderful examples of physical fitness, natural 
ability, determination and perseverance.  Congratulations 
to all the children for giving their best on the day.  A special 
congratulations to the following children who were placed 
in their age groups: 

 1st  2nd 3rd 

Year 0/1 
Girls 

Eva Barry Cassie Bray Ida Greenhough 

Year 0/1 
Boys 

Sio Sundin William Woods Henry Katongo 

Year 2 
Girls 

Mckenzie 
Taito 

Addison 
Davenport 

Monet  
Raumati-Greenhalgh 

Year 2 
Boys 

Levi Harris Benjamin 
Maddox 

Luke Kaho 

Year 3 
Girls 

Siena Woods Florence Twose Olivia D’Rose 

Year 3 
Boys 

Jackson 
Edwards 

Joshua Irving William Moulder 

Year 4 
Girls 

Genevieve 
Olliver 

Sophie Sella Imogen MacRae 

Year 4 
Boys 

Jack Barry Justin Yee Matthew Clement 

Year 5 
Girls 

Lucy Lord Jemima 
Lipscombe 

Soeun Park 

Year 5 
Boys 

Luka Hale Po’oi Kaho Liam Bowles 

Year 6 
Girls 

Molly France Maggie 
Lewthwaite 

Francesca Booy 

Year 6 
Boys 

Stanley 
Petau-Ah Poe 

Noah D’Rose Otis Twose 

 
Certificates for these place getters will be presented at 

our sports assembly on Friday 15th June at 2.15pm. 

 

 
 
 

Good Shepherd Awards  
This week we congratulate Jessica Arceo from Room 1 
and Stanley Petau-Ah Poe from Room 5 for winning the 
Good Shepherd Awards. Thank you Jessica and Stanley 
for being such great role models for our values of care, 
respect and honesty.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Good Shepherd School Production 

The Toyshop on Zip Zap Avenue 
 Thank you for your patience in the postponement of 
our much-anticipated school production.  The parish 
team has been working very hard to repair the damage 
to the ceiling above the stage area and are hopeful 
that this will be completed in the next few weeks.  At 
the moment we are looking at Wednesday 20th and 
Thursday 21st June as the most likely timing for the 
show and will be working towards these dates.  We 
will let you know immediately if there is any change in 
the situation.  Meanwhile – tickets are still on sale for 
the two evening performances and the one matinee! 
 

Parish/School Mass for Term 2 
Please remember to put Sunday 1 July at 2pm, when a number of our children will be making their First Holy 
Communion, in your diaries.  This will be our parish/school Mass for the term, when we all come together to 
celebrate the Eucharist.   

 



 
 

Attendance Dues 
Just a reminder that if you are paying your school 
account by term instalment, the instalment for term 2 
is due this week. 
 

Holey Fathers Working Bee  
Saturday 23 June from 1pm 
The Good Shepherd dads are doing it 
again!  They are coming along after 

Saturday morning sports on 23 June to help keep our 
school beautiful and to do some much-needed 
maintenance work around the site.  We are hoping 
that this will be a joint working bee with the parish so 
that we can complete some of the big jobs for both the 
parish and the school.  Please come along - everybody 
is welcome and it’s a great opportunity to get to know 
other people in our community.  Contributions for 
afternoon tea to say ‘thank you’ for their hard work 
are also very welcome.    

Tomorrow’s Schools Review 
The government has invited input from everybody – 
children, young people, parents, teachers, employers, 
iwi, families and whanau - to have a conversation about 
building not just a better education system in New 
Zealand, but the world’s best.  The Ministry of Education 
has set up a website, 
www.conversation.education.govt.nz, with an online 
public survey and a hashtag for promoting the 
discussion on social media, #EdConvo18. This is your 
chance to have your say on the future of New Zealand 
education, for all our children and young people, for the 
next 30 years or more.  

ASB GetWise Programme 

This week a facilitator from the ASB GetWise financial 
literacy programme visited every classroom.   These 
workshops were tailored to the needs of the particular 
age groups and key financial literacy concepts were 
delivered in an engaging and entertaining way.  There 
are some great online support materials available for 
parents to use with their children at home to teach 
your children lifelong money skills: 

https://www.asb.co.nz/banking-with-asb/financial-
literacy-get-wise.html#getwise-at-home 

https://www.realsimple.com/work-
life/family/financial-literacy-kids#make-a-budget 

 

 

 

 

 

Chess Club News 
 

AUCKLAND GIRLS CHESS CHAMPIONSHIP  
Friday 15 June 2018 

 
Our school has been invited to participate in the 
annual Auckland Girls’ Chess Championship in 
Mt Albert. This is open to girls in Years 4-6.  
 
If you are interested please complete the permission 
slip sent out last week or see Mrs Butcher for further 
details. Last day to enter is tomorrow, Friday 8 June. 

 

Congratulations to the following children who 
will celebrate their birthday in June 2018: 

 Francesca Booy Cassie Bray 

 Yoel Dawit Vincent Gatt 

 Vaiola Kautoke Rosa Lewthwaite 

 Felicia Tibbles Genevieve Vogels 

 Kayano Vogels Justin Yee 

 Leo Zigliani 

 
ASB School Banking 
Application packs are available at the school office for 
students wishing to participate in ASB School Banking 
via their own ASB Headstart account. Our school 
banking day is Friday and each week students can 
drop off their deposit envelope into the secure drop 

box at the school office. 
 

Walking School Bus Award 
The winner is – Aidan Howard from Rocket Snails 

for always being polite and cheerful. 
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Book Week at Good Shepherd 

Monday 18 June - Friday 22 June 

 

“The more that you read, the more things you will know.  

The more that you learn, the more places you’ll go.” 

                                       -Dr. Seuss, I can Read With My Eyes Shut! 
 

This is what will be happening during Book Week this year:  
 

 Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the library and open each day before and after 
school: 8.30-9.00am and 3.00-3.30pm. Eftpos available. 

           Books may be purchased for personal use or donated to the library. 
           Children will visit the Book Fair with their class next week (Friday 15 June) and       
           will bring home a ‘wish list’. 

 Mystery book box for each class-unwrap and read. 
 Teacher Swap for story reading. 
 Classroom book activities/competitions 

 

Monday 18 June:   Kids’ Lit Quiz - Connolly 

Tuesday 19 June:          Interactive Poetry Show -Tamsin Flynn 

Wednesday 20 June:     Writers in Schools Author Visit - Chris Gurney 

Thursday 21 June:        Classroom Book Week activities. 

Friday 22 June:              2.00pm Book Character Parade - come to     
                                        school dressed as your favourite book character. 

Literary Treasure Hunt - Find and answer the book clues around 
the school. 

Book Fair Sellers: Parent help needed please … 

8.30am-9.00am and/or 3.00pm–3.30pm on Monday 18th - Friday 22 June 
 

Please email Marguerite Butcher: mbutcher@goodshepherd.school.nz  
if you are able to help. 

 

You’re Invited: 
Friday 22 June at 2.00pm Book Character Parade 

 

. 

mailto:mbutcher@goodshepherd.school.nz

